
 

 
 
WRITTEN QUESTIONS 
 
A period of not more than fifteen minutes shall be allowed at each ordinary 
meeting for questions submitted by a member of the public. 
 
The question will be answered without discussion. The person who asked the 
question may ask one relevant supplementary question, which shall be put and 
answered without discussion. The person to whom a question, or supplementary 
question, has been put may decline to answer it.   
 
The following written questions have been received from members of the public. 
 
 
(i) BH2017/02805 (Pavilion Tea House) Hove Park cafe- Gareth Hall 

“The ombudsman has ruled that whilst no planning rules were broken 
concerning this application it was proven that the applicant’s representatives 
collected objections and support at a public meeting for the application but did 
not upload any objections from the public despite committing in writing to 
doing so.  
The residents of Brighton and Hove deserve better than this. The council need 
to put measures in place to ensure that this malpractice is never allowed to 
happen again.  
What is the council going to do to ensure that the shoddy actions of the 
applicants’ representatives are not repeated in future?” 
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